
To All Residents 
March 13, 2020 

 

Governor Baker today held a press conference where he reiterated his State of Emergency declaration. 

All non-essential town business meetings will continue to be cancelled until further notice as a 
precautionary measure.  All essential town business meetings will take place in person if space can be 
provided for all participants to maintain social distancing.  In addition, the Governor issued an Executive 
Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law.  The Town is reviewing the implications 
of the Executive Order for Town business and will issue guidelines for Committees, Boards and 
Commissions on Monday.  

The Board of Selectmen, Board of Health, and School Committee held an emergency meeting Thursday 
night to discuss the emergent COVID-19 situation in Wayland.  The meeting is available on Waycam at 
www.waycam.tv  

The Board of Selectmen will receive a COVID-19 update on Monday evening at their posted meeting.  
Please note that the Board of Selectmen meeting will begin Monday at 6:00 pm. 

We continue to work with all Town and School officials to follow recommended guidelines as they 
continue to be issued and updated by Massachusetts Department of Health (MDH), the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO).  We will continue to 
update you as we receive information. 

http://www.waycam.tv/

